
We’re looking for recently  
retired teachers to come back— 
for just a limited time—as we 
continue to hire teachers in  
August and September. 
How can you help?
We need someone who can do what 
few others can. Help us give all 
students a healthy launch into their 
school year. Without you, some 
students may begin the year with 
long-term substitutes. By bringing the 
magic of learning and your veteran 
knowledge of classroom management 
into a classroom, you can help 
students learn routines, understand 
expectations, and develop a love of 
coming to school.  

How long will you teach?
We’ll need you during the first nine 
weeks of school, while we’re actively 
working to fill all vacancies. When 
we hire a new teacher for your 
classroom, we’ll pair you with them 
for a few days of transition. This 
critical transition time gives you the 
opportunity to help the students get to 
know their new teacher and helps the 
teacher understand the routines and 
practices you have set in place along 
with the joyful relationships you have 
begun to build.

What’s in it for you?
This is a temporary job with a 
definite start and end date. You can 
help our students while planning to 
exit by November and get back to 
your retirement plans. The pay is 
better than most part-time jobs (a new 
teacher’s salary). The gift you give 
a child—an amazing start to a new 
school year—is priceless.
To make a difference, call Sue Chittim, 
Senior Manager of Human Capital  
Management, at 410-224-6228.

Giving students the solid start they need for a successful school year.

We provide the students. You provide the magic.
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